
PEDIALINK® SCHOLARSHIPS NOW AVAILABLE! 

 

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD IN YOUR PRACTICE 
WITH CONFIRMED HEARING LOSS? 

 If so, take advantage of this “just in time”, FREE 
scholarship opportunity! 

 

WHAT IS IT? 
In an effort to promote the concept of “just in time” learning – providing educational 
tools, materials, and resources just at the time that a primary care professional needs them 
– the Academy will be offering EHDI PediaLink® module scholarships to pediatric 
health care professionals who are identified as the medical home for a child who has been 
diagnosed with confirmed hearing loss. 
 
The module is a Web-based educational program for clinicians about early identification 
of hearing loss entitled Childhood Hearing: A Sound Foundation in the Medical Home 
via the Academy’s e-learning platform, PediaLink®.  It will help further health care 
professional education regarding early hearing detection and intervention (EHDI) and 
will assist health care professionals in serving their patient(s) with hearing loss in the 
most effective manner.  
 

HOW DO I REGISTER? 
Registration is FREE! To register, contact Holly Noteboom, Screening Assistant, at 
800/433-9016 ext 7081 or screening@aap.org. Ms Noteboom will register you for FREE 
and you will obtain an email message confirming registration when the module is 
available to you. Offer ends March 2006. 
 

Any Questions? Contact Holly Noteboom 
 
A LIMITED NUMBER OF SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE, SO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THIS 

OPPORTUNITY TODAY! 
This module and the related scholarship opportunity are funded through a cooperative agreement 

with the National Center on Birth Defects and Developmental Disabilities at the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention. 
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